
 

 

 
 

 

BFA Executive Committee Resolution 

In Support of First-year Experiences 

BFA-R-1-020217 

 

Whereas: student success is a goal of the Boulder campus; and 

 

Whereas:  first-year experiences are important for student success; therefore 

 

Be it Resolved: The Boulder Faculty Assembly supports a variety of first-year experiences with 

significant academic components, with equitable access to all first-year students. 

 

In this effort there should be strong faculty governance involvement in the development and 

implementation of such experiences; with continued support for effective existing programs; and 

with attention to continuity in faculty and staff positions. 

 

Notice of Motion to the BFA: December 1, 2016 

Amended by the Executive Committee: January 30, 2017 

Approved by the BFA: February 2, 2017 

 

 


